
CC-14/4: Submission regarding Bahamas 

The Committee,  

Welcoming the submission by the Secretariat to the Committee regarding Bahamas 
concerning possible difficulties faced by this Party to comply with its reporting obligation under 
paragraph 3 of Article 13 of the Convention (CHW/CC/9c/2019/1),  

Noting that the matter was not resolved within three months by consultation by the 
Secretariat with Bahamas,  

Without prejudice to future decisions by the Committee related to this or other specific 
submissions,  

1. Welcomes the transmission by Bahamas on 26 February 2020 of its national report for 
2018; 

2. Concludes that the matter of concern as set out in the submission has been resolved. 
 


